
 

 

NOTICE 

Date- 15.01.2022 

This is for the information to all concerned that in compliance with 

The Government Order No.753/XX-ISS/2M-22/2020 dated 

15.01.2022 issued by the Hon’ble Chief Secretary to the Govt. of 

West Bengal and Notice of Bankura University (RO/BKU/21/2022 

Dated 15.01.2022), Panchmura Mahavidyalaya will remain closed on 

and from 16th January, 2022 to 31
st
 January, 2022 as a 

precautionary measure to prevent the spreading of Novel Corona 

Virus (COVID-19). However, all the academic activities will continue 

to be conducted in online mode. The Administrative Departments of 

college will function for emergency and essential services under 

strict observance of COVID-19 protocol. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


